

St. Gregory the Great Catholic School

NEWSLETTER

Dates to Remember:

May 17	Mass Schedule: 7:30 am Beattie 9:00 am Marysville * Masses will be live streamed and parishioners are welcome to attend.
May 18	Week 8 of Continuous Learning
May 21	All School Mass Live Streamed @ 7:00 pm
May 21	Last Day of Continuous Learning
May 21	Chromebook Turn In 1:30 - 4:00 pm
May 22	Chromebook Turn In 8:00 am-12:30 pm
May 22	Enrollment Form and Fees Due

Only 4 Day5 left to go! Keep up the Good Work!

This is what our staff meetings have looked like over the course of this journey.

Thank you teachers for all that you have done for our students and families through this process! We are blessed with the best! May God Bless,

Karen Farrell



End of the Year—All School Mass

We would like to invite you to join us on our School Facebook page for a Live Streamed Mass to end the school year on Thurs. May 21st at 7:00 pm.

2020 - 2021 Enrollment

If you have not mailed in or dropped off your enrollment form for next school year, please do so as soon as possible. If you are unable to pay the enrollment fees at this time, please contact the school office to let us know of your current situation and plans can be made to pay enrollment fees at a later date.

Enrollment forms are due to the school office by next Friday, May 22nd.

SCHOOL UPDATES

The hallways and classrooms are getting a refresher with a new coat of paint. The only thing missing now is the students! Only time will tell how this fall will look but we will be waiting in anticipation for our students' smiling faces and joy filled laugher to fill our halls once again.





Educating Young Minds for Tomorrow...Young Souls for Eternity



NEWS AND NOTES

* Pizza Hut Fundraiser

Mark your calendars for the Pizza Hut "Fun" draiser night on Monday, June 1st from 4pm to close. On this night only, the Marysville Pizza Hut will donate a portion of all purchases dine in, carry out, or delivery to the St. Gregory Catholic School PTO. Come support our school and enjoy a night off from cooking!

* EnVision Math Books

Those with hard back math books at home, they DO NOT need to be returned.
Thanks to a generous down payment by the PTO, we are able to purchase the newest version of EnVision Math for next school year.
Students are welcome to keep the old books.

Praying the Rosary as a Family

In times of trial and hardship, Mary asks us to join together and pray the Rosary. Each day, I continue to pray for our students, families, teachers, and community. Praying that all stay safe and healthy.

TEACHER NEEDED

St. Gregory the Great Catholic School is seeking a Full Time 4th Grade Teacher for the upcoming 2020-21 school year. Interested applicants should complete the teacher application process online at www.archkckcs.org. Questions may be directed to Karen Farrell at 562-2831 or through email a kfarell@stgregorychurch.org.

CELEBRATING SUNDAY *Gospel Reading: John 14:15-21 6th Sunday of Easter

Jesus proposes something revolutionary to the disciples: that God will come and inhabit them, that their own hearts will become temples of the Holy Spirit. If we surrender ourselves to God, he will come and live in us and we in him. We will be as close as a heartbeat. God offers us a relationship of love, the love that truly desires the good of the other. And his love bears fruit as it teaches us to see with God's eyes, to follow not the ways of the world but the Way of Love.

At the end of Mass: What words or actions express love? How do you know you are loved? How do we show our love to one another at home? How can we be better about showing one another our love—to one another, to those outside our family, and to God?